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Invitation to the 15t Assemblies of Public Secondary School Heads

Relative to the Memorandum DM- OUHROD 2023-1178 from
Usec. Gloria Jumamil- Mercado, Undersecretary for Human Resource
and Organizational Development, dated September 6, 2023, the
National Association of Public Secondary School Heads Inc. (NAPSSHI)
will hold the 5th Assemblies of Public Secondary School Heads on
November 15 to 17, 2023 at Teachers’ Camp Baguio City to be
participated by school heads.

The complete details are provided in the attached Memorandum.

For more information, please email:
napsshiphilippines@gmail.com
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MEMORANDUM _
DM-OUHROD-2023-_15

TO - Regional Directors
School Division Superintendents
All Others Concerned

FROM : GLORIAMMERCADO

Undersecretary for Human Resotrce and Organizational Development
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Aol

REVSEE A. ESCOBEDO

Undersecretary for Operations

SUBJECT . INVITATION TO THE 5TH ASSEMBLIES OF PUBLIC SECONDARY
SCHOOL HEADS
DATE : 06 September 2023

The National Association of Public Secondary School Heads Inc. (NAPSSHI) will
hold the 5th Assemblies of Public Secondary School Heads with the theme
“Sustaining Edukalidad in the Philippine Public Schools.” The event will be held
on November 15 to November 17, 2023, at Baguio Teacher’s Camp, Baguio City.
The activity aims to continually address the governance challenges of School Heads
pursuant to RA 9155 while managing the opportunities and concerns in the pursuit
of sustainable quality and nationalistic basic education for all.

School Heads affiliated with the Department of Education may opt to attend the said
activity provided that their participation will not hamper the conduct of classes in
schools. The use of DepEd funds shall be subject to the approval of their respective
approving authorities. The same is also contingent upon its availability, and
adherence to the usual accounting and auditing rules and regulations.

Should you have further inquiries, please email the Secretariat at
napsshiphilippines@gmail.com.
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